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Pre-K Openings Available at Shirley Hills Elementary School 
 

HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – The Houston County School District has Pre-K openings available at 
Shirley Hills Elementary School for the 2022-2023 school year. This free pre-kindergarten program is 
available now and open to all families of eligible children who live in Houston County.  
 
Children born between September 2, 2017, and September 1, 2018, are eligible. Students will be 
enrolled on a first come, first served basis. Parents of those eligible should visit  
www.hcbe.net/centralregistration to make an appointment and to complete the online portion of 
registration. These positions will remain open until all vacancies are filled.  Any out-of-zone students 
will be required to provide their own transportation.  
 
Shirley Hills Elementary School is located at 300 Mary Lane in Warner Robins. For more information, 
contact Shirley Hills Elementary at (478) 929-7824. For information related to the registration process, 
please contact Central Registration at (478) 741-3610.  
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